
 

Date: December 13, 2024 

To,  
BSE Limited. 
Corporate Relation Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001  
Maharashtra IN  
 

Scrip Code: 526125                                                                                                     ISIN: INE00HZ01011 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

We would like to inform you that the Company has received the trading approval for 602797 (Six Lakh Two 
Thousand Seven Hundred Ninety Seven) Equity Shares of Rs 10/- each issued at premium of Rs 31.82/- 
pursuant to conversion of 3 (three) Foreign Currency Convertible Bonds(FCCBs) from BSE 
Limited(‘Exchange’) and the above mentioned equity shares are listed and admitted to dealings on the 
exchange with eƯect from Monday, December 16, 2024. 

The approval Letter received from BSE Limited is enclosed herewith.  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking You 
For BN HOLDINGS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
Reetika Mahendra  
Company Secretary and Compliance OƯicer  
[M.NO: 48493] 
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LOD/FCCB/TP/PR/379/2024-25                 “E-Letter”                     December 13, 2024 

 

The Company Secretary, 

BN Holdings Ltd. 

217, Adani, Inspire-BKC, Situated G Block,  

BKC Main Road, Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra East, Mumbai, Maharashtra, 400051 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: Trading of 6,02,797 Equity shares of Rs. 10/- each issued at premium of Rs. 31.82/- 

bearing Dist. Nos. 9899501 to 10502297 issued upon conversion of Foreign Currency 

Convertible Bonds. 

 

We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your case and have pleasure in advising that 

effective from Monday, December 16, 2024 trading members of the Exchanges are allowed to 

trade in your the above-mentioned securities.  

  

Please refer our Notice No. 20241213-27 dated December 13, 2024 available on our website 

issued in this behalf to the Trading Members of the Exchange, for your information, the contents 

of which may please be checked and confirmed to the Exchange.  

  

Yours faithfully,   

 

Sd/-  

Sabah Vaze  

Senior Manager 
 


